
From: Quality in Careers PAC <pac@qualityincareers.org.uk>  
Sent: 21 May 2018 12:36 
To: 'Milton.PS@education.gov.uk' <Milton.PS@education.gov.uk> 
Cc: 'WORSDALE, Clare' <Clare.WORSDALE@education.gov.uk> 
Subject: Quality in Careers Standard revision 
 
 
Dear Minister 
 
I am writing to advise that the Quality in Careers Consortium Board met on Friday, 18th May. 
We have agreed on the formal revision to the national assessment and accreditation criteria for the 
Quality in Careers Standard as you included in your Strategy and in paragraph 20 of the January 2018 
Statutory Guidance.  

You invited us to do so by the beginning of June. 
 
The Revision is attached – it fully incorporates the Gatsby Benchmarks and the Compass tool and 
goes further where evidence of an underpinning national careers education framework is required 
as well as evidence of impact and career-related learning outcomes for young people. 
 
It has been agreed with the Gatsby Foundation, the CEC and your officials at the Department (who 
have been most helpful in the consultation process). 
 
We will be announcing the revision publicly on Wednesday this week. 
Once it is public we will be publicising the revision nationally and comprehensively. 
 
Assuring you of our full support for your Careers Strategy. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Paul 
 
Paul A Chubb, MBE 
 
On behalf of the Quality in Careers Consortium, Paul acts as Director for the Quality in Careers 
Standard www.qualityincareers.org.uk 
The Quality in Careers twitter feed = @QualityCareersS 
****************************************** 
Paul & Alison Chubb are Boundary Partnership www.boundarypartnership.co.uk 
The Boundary, 4 South View, Thrintoft, Northallerton, North Yorkshire, DL7 0PP 
Paul’s mobile: 07976 575536                                             Landline: 01609 770038 
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